Dear All,

We are pleased to invite you to attend the 3rd International Webinar of Me.F.A.V.S.
organised jointly with the RSCN to be held on 15th April 2021 at 09:30 CET.

The aim of this event, which will be delivered in 3 sessions is to explore further (a)
Diabetes and its complications in vascular surgery; (b) Covid 19 and its vascular
implications; and (c) research, technical, and technological innovations in Vascular
Surgery. Presentations and discussions will be led by international experts on diabetes
and vascular surgery making referenced to their research and work in this area.
Building on the success of the relationship between Me.F.A.V.S. and the RSCN, the
meeting will also explore synergies with other relevant networks such as EAPE
(European Association Professors Emeriti).

Attached, please find the Agenda of the webinar with the connection details.

Best Regards
Maddalena Illario
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